

From: **James Barrett** <jaybarrett5@me.com>

Date: Wed, Aug 31, 2011 at 3:31 PM

Subject: Re: Update requested

To: Jeff Lewis <reformfaanow@gmail.com>

Cc: Mark Wilson <mwilson@natcad.org>, Mike Hull <mhull@natca.net>, Jay Barrett <rkmedez@gmail.com>

Hi Jeff

I am sorry that I cannot answer your questions as of yet. I am not up to speed on your case in any measure. As such, it would be premature for me to comment on anything you have sent thus far. I am hoping to receive a package on your case very soon and I will dig in As soon as I can.

That being said, I most certainly believe we should pursue settlement, especially in light of the fact that they have previously expressed a willingness to settle. I can say for certain that the arbitration date will probably not be the original dates. Not only is it very difficult to get a new arbitrator to commit to certain dates, but I have a conflict with oct 26.

We will be in touch as soon as Mark and I have had a chance to go over the case.

Thank you for your patience.

Jay

Sent in solidarity from Jay's ☐ iPad2.